
 
 

Friday 19th June 2020 
 

Dear All,  

I am very excited to be telling you about a project we are running over the next couple of weeks. Although 

some of us are at school, we are very much missing those who can’t be with us at this time. Even those of 

us who are coming to school are not able to see and play with one another, as we would like to be. 

However, we are still ‘Team Stratford’ and everyone is doing amazingly; wherever they are learning and 

whomever they are learning with. Parents and grandparents are being amazing teachers and supporters of 

the school and we feel this is something to celebrate!  

We would like to create a collective artwork to show that even though we are not physically together, we 

are together in spirit and our values as a school still hold strong. We would love you all to use your creative 

skills to make this possible! 

The idea is for all children, parents and other adults (if they would like) to join us in each making a circular 

artwork inspired by the work of Kandinsky’s ‘Colour Study, Squares with Concentric Circles’  

 

I have designed the project so that you should be able to have a go even if you don’t have many art 

materials at home, so you could use felt tips, paint, coloured paper, fabrics, pastels or anything else you 

can think of. I have included all the information on the attached document with lots of suggestions about 

things you could do. Here are some of my examples, which you will see I have added wording to, to show 

my hopes, wishes, and feelings for the school during this time.  
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It would be great if you could have a go. When it’s complete please enter your circle artwork into the box 

by the school gate (so that you don’t have to come into school) or post it to school by Monday 6th July.  

Remember contributions from both children and adults are very welcome, if you want to do more than 
one that is fine too. You will need to include your first name in the centre – NO SURNAMES PLEASE! 
 

Once we have all the circles, I will laminate them and create a beautiful artwork for the front fence that 

will show how wonderful Team Stratford is and, although apart, we are still together!  

Kindest regards  

Mrs Emily Richards 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                

                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


